
Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Timnath Pit, M-1989-056, Annual Water data and permits
1 message

Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us> Wed, Apr 8, 2020 at 2:18 PM
To: kehn@longspeak.net

Dear Mr. Kehn,

Please see the attached letter regarding annual water data and permits for the Timnath Pit, Permit No. M-1989-056.
If you have any questions please let me know.

Regards,
Brock

-- 
Brock Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 720.774.0040  | F 303.832.8106 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
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April 8, 2020 

 

Don Kehn Construction, Inc.  

6550 S. CR 5  

Fort Collins, CO 80528 

 

RE: Timnath Pit (Permit No. M-1989-056)  

Annual Groundwater Reports 

 

Dear Mr. Kehn: 

 

The annual report for the Timnath Pit was submitted to the Division of Reclamation, Mining and 

Safety on February 11, 2020.  Question #21 of the report asks if there is a requirement to submit 

monitoring information annually. The reply to this question was marked ‘N/A’.  After reviewing 

the permit to verify the answer, three items were noted that need to be addressed: 

 

1.  A commitment was made by Don Kehn Construction in September 1994 to monitor the 

water level in 3 wells quarterly, and submit the monitoring reports to DRMS annually.  A 

review of the annual reports shows that the well monitoring data has not been submitted 

to the Division for 2017, 2018 and 2019.  Please submit the well monitoring data for 

these years, 

2. The last Substitute Water Supply plan for the Timnath Pit that the Division has on record 

expired on February 29, 2020.  Please submit a copy of an updated SWSP. 

3. In an adequacy response letter of May 17, 1994, Don Kehn Construction committed to 

obtaining and providing proof to the Division that a NPDES permit and a Stormwater 

Discharge Permit and Management Plan have been approved.  The Division does not 

have a record showing that these permits have been obtained and approved.  Please 

submit copies of these permits top comply with the commitments.  

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 866-3567 ext. 8142 or 

brock.bowles@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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